
============================== 
COMMUNITY BOARD 8 MANHATTAN 
============================== 
 
Subject: Second Avenue Subway Important Notice: 96th Street Station 
Additional Work Shift Beginning Monday, February 6th 
 
Please be advised that Second Avenue Subway contractors working on the 96th 
Street station will begin working an extra shift starting Monday, February 
6th, 2012, from 3:00pm-10:00pm. 
 
The addition of this shift is to complete Entrance #1 and #2 work in order 
for slurry wall construction to begin in March. 
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